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By: Kerry E. Berchem, Garrett A. DeVries, John Goodgame, Rosa A. Testani, Leana N. Garipova

In an e�ort to encourage boardroom diversity for the 3,000 companies listed on the U.S.

stock exchange, Nasdaq has proposed a new diversity rule. If approved, Rule 5605(f) would

require each company to have or publicly explain why it does have at least two self-

identifying diverse directors on its board.

For more information on Nasdaq’s diversity matrix and the proposed timeline, click here.
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